
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
REAPPOINT Derek Mims as the City of Pleasant Hill's representative to the Aviation
Advisory Committee, as recommended by the Pleasant Hill City Council.

Derek Mims
16 Pineview Court

Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
On March 23, 2015, Pleasant Hill City Council voted to recommend Derek Mims for
reappointment to the Aviation Advisory Committee. Mr. Mims would begin serving as
Pleasant Hill's representative to the Committee immediately upon reappointment by the
Board of Supervisors and would serve until March 1, 2018. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   04/14/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

ABSENT: Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Beth Lee, (925)
681-4200

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    April  14, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C. 27

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Keith Freitas, Airports Director

Date: April  14, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: City of Pleasant Hill's Reappointment to the Aviation Advisory Committee



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Should the Board elect not to approve the reappointment, the City of Pleasant Hill will not
have representation as the seat will become vacant. 



CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
Not applicable.

ATTACHMENTS
AAC Reappointment 


